
FAQ n.21608

FAQs:
One-off notification flights, Third Country Operators (TCO), Regulations

Question:
What information must an air operator provide with the one-off
notification form?

Answer:
In addition to the one-off notification form, which is available on the EASA website,
the applicant operator must provide its AOC, Operations Specifications and the
valid certificate of airworthiness of the aircraft intended to be used under the one-
off notification. Furthermore, the operator shall provide evidence that the planned
operation meets the criteria for “One-off notification flights”.
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